
 

August  2013
TidBits:
April in August
April Melody is coming to 
Pensacola Sunday, Aug. 18 & 
Monday, Aug. 19 to a new 
venue.  With the closing of 
Montage Salon, April will be 
setting up at Zayzly Artz, 
2701 North 12th Ave. 
(12th&Cross). Hours Sunday 
10 - 6 and Monday 10-5. 
Call 470-0101 for further 
info, or contact Mary Jordan
 at 982-7633. 
 As always, April will have 
wonderful glass beads, 
gemstones and other 
yummy stuff! 

On the West Side...
..a new bead store, Bead and 
Rock Store .com, is on Gulf 
Beach Hwy. For info call-
Charlotte Peretti, 912-6988
Hours: 11:30-6:30 M-F
10:30- 5:30 Saturday
Check it out!

Show is Coming...
before we know it, Dec.7 
will be here! Summer is a 
good time to plan and 
start your merchandise 
for the show!

 

  

      

       General Meeting August 19, 2013
          Wire Wrap Cabochon with Allida Webb
  Learn to corral your cab at our august meeting! Guided 
by the alluring Allida you will wire wrap your way to a 
beautiful pendant. A great project for those with some wire 
wrapping experience (you can never have enough,right?) 
Supplies to bring include:
18- gauge round wire, at least 24 inches
20-gauge half round wire, at least 24 inches
Oval cabochon- stone, glass etc..
Tape measure, oval or round mandrel (can use a dowel, 
pill bottle or any tube shaped object roughly the size of 
your cab), wire cutters, round and chain nosed pliers, 
rawhide mallet, steel bench block.
Allida will have some beautiful cabs to sell, and a few 
tools you may use during the class. Happy Wrapping!
Question?- contact Allida, tewerman@gulftel.com 
or 251-533-5108

  Be sure to check out our Quarter Raffle. We will have 
donated items up for raffling, everything from beads to books to 
storage items- you never know what'll be out there! Tickets cost 
only 25 cents each. You may purchase your tickets before and 
after the business meeting. We will draw the winners at 8:30pm 
or when our class ends- whichever comes first. You must be 
present to win. Please bring change or dollar bills for your 
tickets. Please remember to thank Diane Ostrander for her 
time and effort on the raffle each month!
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